
 
 

Jersey Central Power & Light 
Appliance Recycling Program 

FAQ’s 
 

Q: When is JCP&L’s Appliance Recycling program launching? 

A: The Appliance Recycling will be open on July 1, 2021. 

Q: What rebates will be available through the Appliance Recycling program? 

A:  Rebates will be available to JCP&L customers who recycle a working refrigerator or freezer.   In 

conjunction with a working refrigerator and/or freezer, customers are also eligible to recycle up to 

two working room air conditioners or dehumidifiers per year. 

Rebates will be at the same amount currently offered by New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program. 

Q: How do I schedule an appointment for Appliance Recycling through JCP&L?  

A: Customers may visit www.energysaveNJ.com for more information on July 1, 2021. 

 

 


